Ref: KH/JP/JC/StudyHallYear11

2nd February 2023



Dear Parent/Carer,

From Monday 6th February 2023 there will be Study Hall open for Year 11 pupils every school day except for Tuesdays. This will be based in the bistro after school from 3.15pm-4pm. All pupils who attend for the full duration of Study Hall will be able to have a hot chocolate and biscuits while they work.

The purpose of the Study Hall is to offer pupils a quiet place to revise. It will be supervised by teachers and there will be learning resources and revision guides for pupils to work from.

If pupils have a period 6, they attend this session. Pupils who attend will be expected to work silently independently or revising quietly in pairs, so not to disturb the learning of others.

Study Hall can be accessed if a pupil does not have period 6.

If you have any questions, please email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

•

Mrs Hibbs Headteacher

Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane

Aldridge



